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July 20, 2024 

Dear Hoover parents and staff, 

Attached you will find our Stockton Unified School District Policy [AR 6163.4(a) Approved: 06/14/16] concerning 

the use of Student Technology. It is very important to review this policy with your student(s). 

Our number one commitment to our students is their education and well-being. To ensure there is no 

disruption to the educational processes and/or harm that can occur through misuse of personal cell phone 

devices (ex: chat rooms, social media) Hoover Elementary has installed Cell Phone Protective Lock Boxes in 

classrooms. Cell phones will be placed in the lock boxes upon arriving to class. At the end of the school day, 

cell phones will be released back to students by their home room teacher.  

It is important to note that to begin the year, this will be a Voluntary process, however, should a student be 

found in violation of the Student use of Technology, this will become a mandatory process. This policy will also 

be placed upon our Hoover Elementary School’s website.  

Please know that we want to ensure the Hoover Elementary School campus is filled with an abundance of 

academic opportunities available to support your student’s success and well-being. If you have any questions, 

please fill free to reach out.  

 

Respectfully, 

Dr. Charlene Mah 

Dr. Charlene Mah 

 


